

December 5, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Sustainability Ad Hoc Committee Report

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the Sustainability Ad Hoc Committee report at their December 1, 2017 meeting and were generally supportive of the report. The Committee was not supportive of creating a Senate Committee for Sustainability and instead recommends that the Sustainability Office form a committee of stakeholders and include representation from the Senate. Additionally, the Committee was not supportive of the recommendation for a Vice Provost for Sustainability and instead recommends that a Director of Sustainability be appointed.